
To CAP It Off	
An occasional newsletter from L-CAP, the Library Committee for Academic Professionals	

	
	

By popular demand, To CAP It Off now makes it LibNews debut! Happy reading, and, as 
always, feel free to contact your L-CAP representatives with questions or comments about the 
newsletter and its contents.	
	
	
Three Cheers	
1.  To our first AP lunch, which found 13 of us outside the Union getting to know one another 
and enjoying the sunshine. More such events are in the works, so stay tuned!	
	
2. L-CAP’s own Sarah Christensen has stepped forward to participate in the ClimateQUAL 
Implementation Group. Thanks, Sarah!	
	
3.  Once again, a warm welcome to Jameatris Rimkus, our newest L-CAP member!	
	
	
Noteworthy News	
1. L-CAP met with the Task Force to Create a Promotional Path for Academic Professionals in 
the University Library (TF) on June 13th. We were heartened by the strides they have made and 
offered our continued contribution to the conversation if needed. All APs interested in learning 
more about the work of the TF should read this report: 
http://www.library.illinois.edu/committee/task_force_promotional_path_APs_library/Reports/TF-
AP-Promotion_prelim_report_29_Apr_2016.pdf.   	
	
2. L-CAP met with Library Staff Support Committee (LSSC)  on Thursday, July 13 to discuss the 
committee’s recent and upcoming activities and tasks.	
	
3. The University’s Council of Academic Professionals is seeking a representative from District 9 
(don’t worry-- this sounds more Hunger Games than it really is). In order to be considered, 
please complete the self-nomination form no later than 11:59pm, Wednesday, August 3, 2016. 
Please see CAP’s email of Monday, July 18 for more information.	
   	
Looking Ahead	
1. Greg Knott will meet with L-CAP on July 26 to discuss mentorship among APs.   	
	
2.  L-CAP has created a standing meeting for the last Tuesday of every month from 4-5pm. 
Please don’t hesitate to contact an L-CAP member to raise questions or concerns-- we 
represent YOU!   	
	
3. Feeling social? Join us for for future events, including another Lunch On the Quad next 
month and a possible potluck in September. More details to come, so get your calendars and 
pencils ready!	
	
	
Signed,	
L-CAP	
Susan Schnuer (Chair)	
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